David H. Oatley Diablo Canyon Power Plant
Vice President-Diablo Canyon PO Box 56
Operations and Plant Manager Avila Beach, TA 93424

805 545 6000

November 24, 1998
PGA&E Letter No. DCL-98-163

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Docket No. 50-275, OL-DPR-80
Docket No. 50-323, OL-DPR-82
Diablo Canyon Units 1 and 2

Change 14 to Revision 18 of the Physical Security Plan
Dear Commissioners and Staff:

Enclosures 1 and 2 contain safeguards information regarding changes to Revision
18 of the Diablo Canyon Power Plant Physical Security Plan (PSP). These
changes do not decrease the safeguards effectiveness of the plan and are
submitted pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(p).

Enclosure 1 describes the proposed revisions to the PSP. Enclosure 2 includes the
pages of the PSP incorporating the changes identified in Enclosure 1. Changes are
indicated by side bars in the left margin.

Should you require further information or dariﬁcatic;n, please contact Ron Todaro,
Security Director, at (805) 545-4308.
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